
 

 

March 5, 2021 

 

 

Doug Neidigh 

Sustainability Coordinator 

Missouri State University 

 

 

Dear Mr. Neidigh, 

 

This letter is to confirm my completion of the internal review of Missouri State University’s 

application for the AASHE STARS certification.  The 2.2 STARS Review Template was utilized for 

this internal review.  Upon reviewing the institution’s responses to the review as shown on the review 

template, I am satisfied that adequate measures were taken to address concerns and opportunities for 

improvement. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jen Cox 

University Space Manager and Director of Support Services  

Missouri State University 

 

 

 

 


